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TREASURER RUSSELL STATEMENT ON THE PASSING OF 
REP. QUENTIN “Q” WILLIAMS 

 
Treasurer Erick Russell released the following statement today on the passing of State 
Representative Quentin “Q” Williams. 
 
“I’m heartbroken. Q was not only a talented and compassionate leader, but a uniquely sincere and 
uplifting person. His charisma, and day-brightening smile belied his relentless commitment to 
improving the lives of his constituents in Middletown, whom he loved like family.  
 
Q gave all of himself. As his friend and brother in Alpha Phi Alpha Fraternity, Inc., I saw the impact 
of his energy and kindness envelope everyone around him. He was a mentor, a bolt of energy, and a 
guiding light. As a legislator, he was diligent, tenacious and righteous. As a friend, he was 
unmatched. 
 
My thoughts and deepest sympathies are with Q’s wife Carrissa, his family and loved ones, and the 
people of Middletown today.” 
   
 

*** END ***  
 
 


